Thursday 12th May 2022

Dear Parents.

I am writing to you with another exciting Treehouse Trip opportunity that will take place on Thursday 26th May
2022.

Forgive my delay in informing you sooner, but I had to wait for authorisation from the Trust as it involves Treehouse
“PARENT POWER!”

Providing the weather stays as beautiful as it has been recently, I would like to take Treehouse to a lovely sport at
Eynsford for a picnic and the chance for the children to paddle and fish in the River Darent at this beautiful spot.

For those who are able to drive their own children, we shall meet at Eynsford at 10.30am, whereupon we shall put
down our picnic blankets and the children can get ready for a paddle and fishing. If you are using a SATNAYV then it
is best to head for “The Plough” at Eynsford (24 Riverside, Eynsford, Dartford DA4 0AE), which is directly opposite the
picnic and river location.

For those parents who do not have cars, please can they come to school with their children at 9.30am and we shall
arrange transport to get everyone to the meeting point at 10.30am in time to meet with the other children.

If you could please sign and return the attached form, so that we know who is able to drive straight to the meeting
point and who will require a lift, then | would be very grateful.

Kind regards

Sarah Eede and the Treehouse Team.




PLEASE DELETE APPROPRIATELY

I am able to drive myself and my child to Eynsford on Thursday 26th
May and meet at 10.30am.

I am not able to drive to Eynsford on Thursday 26th May and I will need spaces on the arranged
transport. (Please name ALL those people coming with us including your TH child). Please also inform us if
your child will need a car seat or a booster seat in order to travel by car.

Please print your name:

Signed:

Date:

Please provide any more information that you think we need to know in order to make these trips both fun,
exciting and rewarding for all of our lovely Treehouse children.
Any ideas or suggestions will be greatly received.




